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The Commission considered that the conditions for referral to the Autorité de la

concurrence were met, as the Autorité is best placed to review the transaction

given its national impact and the Autorité’s experience in reviewing mergers in

this sector. Following notification of the referral, the Autorité will examine in

particular the impact of the transaction both upstream, on suppliers, and

downstream, in each catchment area.
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